Madison County '

Comptroller

Memo

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors
From: Na'Son S. White

cc: None

Date: March 11, 2024

Re: Closing Bank Account ~ Reunion 2 State Funds, SB 2002

In November 2018, the Madison County Board of Supervisors received $8,000,000 for the
Reunion Phase 2 project from the State of MS pursuant to SB 2002. Those funds were placed
in its own bank account. We have spent all of those funds and its related interest.

As such, | ask the Madison County Board of Supervisors to authorize Ronny Lott, Chancery
Clerk, to close the Reunion Il bank account at Renasant Bank. \



